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Priedas Nr. 2 

From: Pierre Ketterer [mailto:pketterer@fia.com]  

Sent: 2013 m. kovo 14 d. 16:19 

To: LASF/Edita 

Cc: Delphine Challande; Sébastien BERNARD; Pierre de CONINCK; Delphine LAVANCHY 

Subject: RE: RE: INQUIRY 

Importance: High 

Dear President, 

  

We thank you very much for the additional information you have provided us with as regard to the background 

and the reasons on which your request is based.  

 We confirm that the LASF, like any other ASN, must comply with Articles 58 and 59 of the International Sporting 

Code and must enforce these provisions within its national territory.  

 Although the implementation of Article 58 and 59 may pose practical difficulties, we inform you that LASF 

members’ request not to enforce Articles 58 and 59 of the International Sport Code would breach the FIA 

Statutes and International Sporting Code at this time. 

 I remain at your entire disposal should you have any further query. 

  

Kind regards, 

  

Pierre Ketterer 

FIA Legal Counsel 

___________________________________________  
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